CPSO finds horse in Vivian

Monday, January 25, 2016

The Caddo Parish Sheriff’s Office picked up a red and white paint stud horse from the 300 block of Redbud Lane
in Vivian on January 23. Deputies were unable to locate the owner. To claim the horse or for more information,
contact Deputy Gary Bailey at 681-1120.




